
From: Millie Romhanyi 
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 7:19 AM 
To: Maton, Catherine <cmaton@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] OZ-9157 - 435-451 Ridout Street North 
 
This is ridiculous. Money seems to buy permission to build in every inappropriate space.   
If London is trying to emulate Toronto then it is time for a rethink.  
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